. February 14, 199]

Docket No. 70-3070

Louisiana Energy Services

ATIN: W. Howard Arnold,
President

600 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.

Suite 404

Washington, DC 20037

Gentlemen:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your application dated January 31, 1961, for
a license to possess and use source and special nuclear material in a gas
centrifuge uranium enrichment plant to be constructed near Homer, Louisiana.
We have begun a preliminary review of the application to determine whether al)
topics have been addressed and whether it is suitable for detailed review, We
shall subsequently advise you of this determination. Our Division of
Safeguards and Transportation and our Division of Security will separately
communicate with you about their reviews of your application. To assist in
properly identifying documents, we will appreciate your marking the assigned

docket number, 70-3070, on the front page of any future correspondence with all
NRC Divisions.

Sincerely,

John P, Roberts For

Charles J. Haughney, Chief

Fuel Cycle Safety Branch

Division of Industrial and
Medical Nuclear Safety

| Office of Nuclear Material Safety

| and Safeguards

cc: Peter G. LeRoy
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